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Notice and apology for the excess number of
registrations for the AYAKASHI tier in JMoF
2024

We have confirmed that the following incident has occurred with regard to the
pre-registration for JMoF 2024, which started on September 30, 2023.

e Even though registrations for the AYAKASHI tier reached its limit of 50 participants,
the closing operation of the registration system was not synchronized, resulting in the
conducted payment of the excess number of 25 participants.

In response to the above incident, the JMoF Executive Committee accepted 75 registrations
for the AYAKASHI tier, 25 more than the expected number. We apologize for exceeding the
originally announced maximum number of participants.



We have continued to investigate the cause of the problem, including inquiries to the
provider of the registration system, and have finally concluded that the problem was caused
by the service itself. We also apologize for the delay in notifying you of this issue.

We will take appropriate measures, including a review of the current pre-registration method
and registration system.

Thank you for your continued support.

November 27th, 2023
JMoF Executive Committee



